
          

   

 

 

 
 

3rd May 2024 
Dear Parents,   
 
We are planning to take the Reception class to visit Moors Valley Country Park on Monday 24th 
June. Whilst there the children will spend time in the woods and the play parks and end their visit 
with a trip on the steam train. Children will return to school to go home at the normal time of 3.15pm 
The children will need to wear old play clothes, trainers, a sun hat if it is hot and a waterproof jacket if 
wet. If the weather is warm please ensure that children have sun cream applied before the trip 
(preferably a long lasting one) 
Please note that on return we do advise parents to check children for tics and act accordingly.  
 
You have the option of ordering an away day packed lunch or providing your own disposable packed 
lunch. A disposable lunch is a lunch in a named carrier bag, with everything, including the drink 
disposable so that the whole bag can be thrown away at the end of lunch. The lunch provided by 
Local Food Links will consist of: Filled roll (cheese, tuna mayo or ham), a piece of fruit, vegetable 
item, yoghurt tube, flapjack or cake. You will need to provide a drink and any other snacks 
 
If you wish to order a lunch, you will need to do this via the Local Food Links website. Please 
remember that as usual you will need to place the order seven days in advance.  
All Children will be also given an ice cream or ice lolly on return to school  
 
Children will return to school to go home at the normal time of 3.15pm.  
 
The cost of the trip is £18.00. This is an equal share of costs for the visit.  
All payments need to be made via Schoolcomms (school gateway). This is also where you will give 
consent for your child to take part in the trip. Payments can be made in smaller amounts of £1 
upwards, it doesn’t have to be the full £18 in one amount.  
If you are in receipt of ‘Pupil Premium’ and would like to use your allowance towards the cost of the 
trip, please speak to the school office.  
 
We are also looking for a couple of parent helpers to help with the trip. If you are free and would like 
to help, please speak to Miss Padfield or the school office.  
 
Risk Assessments will be available at school for any parents wishing to see them. 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
Miss Padfield 


